
Celebrate Votes for Women in New York State with the  
League of Women Voters of Buffalo/Niagara 
 

Thursday, November 9, 2017 
11:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 
Twentieth Century Club 
595 Delaware Avenue, Buffalo, NY  14202   
 

 
Program  
Intruding	in	Sacred	Territory	—	Forging	Women’s	Suffrage	on	the	Buffalo-Niagara	Frontier is the topic to 
be addressed by Shannon M. Risk, Ph.D., Associate Professor, Department of History, Niagara University, 
an expert on women suffrage in Western New York. 
  
Sponsorship Support 
Sponsors may provide information about their business to share with attendees, will receive a special 
recognition in the welcome and will be recognized in the program for the afternoon. Sponsors will also 
receive recognition for their donation in the monthly editions of the League’s newsletter.  We will share 
details related to the ads in the program upon receipt of your reservation form. 
 
Carrie Chapman Catt Sponsor admission for a table of eight guests and a full-page ad       $1000 
 
“Everybody	counts	in	applying	democracy.	And	there	will	never	be	a	true	democracy	until	every	responsible	and	
law	abiding	adult	in	it,	without	regard	to	race,	sex,	color,	has	his	or	her	own	inalienable	and	unpurchasable	voice	in	
government.”	
 
Elizabeth Cady Stanton Sponsor admission for four guests and a half-page ad        $500 
 
“Truth	is	the	only	safe	ground	to	stand	on.”	
 
Susan B. Anthony Sponsor admission for two guests and a quarter-page ad         $250 
 
“The	older	I	get,	the	greater	power	I	seem	to	have	to	help	the	world;	I	am	like	a	snowball	–	the	further	I	am	rolled,	
the	more	I	gain.”	
 
Why Support? 
Proceeds from the luncheon benefit the educational publications and programs of 
the League of Women Voters of Buffalo/Niagara.  

 
 
 
 
 
Individual Reservations include the presentation and luncheon 
 
$75  Suffragist reservation will receive special recognition in the event 
 program. 
$35    Reservation 
 
Every reservation supports the education efforts of the League of Women 
Voters. 
 



Celebrate Votes for Women in New York State with the  
League of Women Voters of Buffalo/Niagara 
 
Please return this form with your check. 
Support 
Yes, I wish to support the celebration and the League’s education efforts. 
 

Name      ______________________________________________________  

Representing ______________________________________________________  

Address ______________________________________________________ 

  ______________________________________________________ 

Phone  ____________________ Email ___________________________________ 

 

$1000 Carrie Chapman Catt Sponsor  $______ 

$ 500 Elizabeth Cady Stanton Sponsor  $______ 

$ 250 Susan B. Anthony Sponsor  $______ 

_____Suffragist reservations @ $75  $______  

_____Individual reservations @ $35  $______ 

Additional donation    $______ 

Total enclosed     $______ 
  

 

Please remit by checks payable to:  LWVNYS-EF,  
a 501 (c) (3) non-profit. 
 
Questions: 716-986-4898 or lwvbn@lwvbn.org 
 
 

Sponsorship responses must be mailed by October 10, 2017, to receive recognition in the printed program. 
 
 
Names of guests included in this reservation as you’d like them written on name badges. 
 
_______________________________  

_______________________________ 

_______________________________ 

_______________________________ 

_______________________________  

_______________________________ 

_______________________________ 

_______________________________

League members, please wear your magnetic name badge.  If you haven’t received yours, it will be at the event. 

Reservations due by October 25, 2017, to:  League of Women Voters of Buffalo/Niagara (LWVBN) 
      1272 Delaware Avenue, Buffalo, NY  14209 
 
 


